Minutes to September 2, 2010 NRTC Meeting
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Meeting was called to order by Chairman Spider Michael Smith at 6:30. All guests were welcomed.
Pledge of Allegiance was done. Spider mentioned the cookout last Thursday Evening and thanked
everyone for their contributions. Spider then recognized the Chairman of Mansfield John McKenna for
attending the meeting tonight. Nominations were placed for Treasurer to replace Bobbie Rodman who
stepped down earlier last month. Horace Mello and Tim 0’Connell were nominated and seconded for
Treasurer. By a vote of 7 to 3 Horace Mello won the election and became our new Treasurer. On the
vote to name our new secretary no one at the meeting wanted to go for that position so it remains
vacant until our next meeting October 28" where a new Secretary will be named. The Chairman
recognized candidate for Precinct 1 State Representative Steve Howitt to give a speech about his
campaign. Steve spoke for about 15 minutes about the issues and the upcoming primary the 14" of
September. Then the Chairman recognized Candidate for Precinct 1 State Representative David Saad.
David also spoke for 15 minutes about his campaign and the primary September 14™ Then the
Chairman (Spider) informed the group of the next meeting date October 28" at the same place Good
Shepherd church at 6:30 pm, he went on to talk about the all day standout in Norton on September 14"
at the Yelle School and also announced the September 25" event at Jay Barrows Barn on Pratt Street in
Mansfield $45 dollars per person. Committee member Ray Issler brought up his conversation about the
light on the flag on the common with Town Manager James Purcell. According to Ray Issler Mr. Purcell
said he that he would get to it as soon as possible. Also mentioned Ray will attend a Common
Committee meeting with other officials to discuss the issue. The Chairman (Spider) then brought up
hours for Charlie Baker’s new Call center at 27 Franklin Street Wrentham (Rte 140) and encouraged
people to stop by and make some calls. Then the Chairman (Spider) asked the if there was any more
official business, hearing nothing, The Chairman (Spider) Adjourned the meeting at 7:40.



